
 

 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE  

 
Glendale Planning and Historic Preservation Commission 

Wednesday, September 23, 2015, 6:00 PM 
 

Glendale Town Hall (Upper Level)  
80 E. Sharon Avenue 
Glendale, OH 45246 

 
 
The Glendale Planning and Historic Preservation Commission will meet to discuss the 
Preliminary Development Plan submitted by The Drees Company for a portion of property 
known as the Landmark Property. 

 
 

 
 
Please note:  The most current submittals regarding the Landmark Development area will be posted at 
http://www.glendaleohio.org/LandmarkDev.html with all supplemental documents available for public 
viewing at the Village Office, 30 Village Square Glendale, OH 45246.  If you have additional questions 
or concerns feel free to call us at 513-771-7200.  
 

  
 

Next regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission is October 5, 2015 at 5:30 PM 
 
 
 

 
Posted 7 Bulletin Boards and Web  

September 9, 2015 
 


